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BOARD OF GARRETT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
ADMINISTRATIVE SESSION 

April 24, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE     
Chairman James M. Raley 
Commissioner Gregan T. Crawford 

      Commissioner Robert G. Gatto 
 

R. Lamont Pagenhardt, County Administrator  
 
Wendy Yoder, Director, Department of Financial Services 
Scott Weeks, Assistant Director, Department of Financial Services 

 
1. The Board of County Commissioners met with Jay Moyer, General Superintendent, County Roads 

Department to review a Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) report of observations for 
the storage of road treatment abrasives.  Mr. Pagenhardt will respond to MDE on behalf of the 
Board indicating that the County will address the report of observations and a determination of 
correction will be made. 

 
2. The Board of County Commissioners discussed budget and financial matters to include funding for the Garrett 

County Public School System.   The Board determined the following: 
 

a) To allocate $500,000 to the Garrett County Public School System for Fiscal Year 2013.   
The total appropriation to the Garrett County Public School System for the budget year 
will be $25,359,000.   The Board also decided to allocate this amount to the Garrett 
County Public School System for Fiscal Year 2014.  An official letter was executed to the 
Board of Education Members stating this decision. 

b) The Board agreed to maintain the current real property tax rate of $0.9900 for Fiscal 
Year 2013. 

 

3. Mr. Pagenhardt reviewed a number of other administrative and personnel issues with the 
Board. 

 
Attest:      By Order of the Board, 
        

______________________________  _______________________________ 

R. Lamont Pagenhardt,    James M. Raley, Chairman 
County Administrator    Board of County Commissioners  
  

_____________ 

Date    
 


